
Dear Brethren, 

I have been overwhelmed by the 

generosity of the brethren of the MMM 

of London yet again. 

This year has been a strain on most 

household and individual incomes and 

charities have seen their funds dwindle. 

Notwithstanding those fiscal restraints, 

London Mark Masons have once again 

stepped up to the ‘MARK', and have 

given generously to the tune of £3,000.00 

(including Gift Aid) for the MBF. 

Thank you for all your supporting 

comments, words of encouragement, and 

extreme generosity. 

I look forward to seeing you at the 

‘Winter Quiz’ on Friday 11th December, 

for a few festive cheers and frivolity! 

Thank you brethren all, 

Mark Well. 

Attilio
W. Bro. Dr. Attilio Grandani  Prov.G.Ch.Stwd

MOVEMBER-2020 
Another Grand(ani) Success Story

YES, he’s done it again! Each year at 
this time Dr Attilo Grandani, he of the 
bushy Inspector Jack Frost type 
moustache, has it shaved off for 
charity. This year the MBF are the 
chosen recipients of a not unsubstantial 
sum of £3,000 which YOU have 
donated. Now, in his own words..............

Inspector Frost? or just ready

Going, Going,

Gone!!


